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CATS Procurement  

Addendum # 1 S70 LRV Engineering Services RFQ 
RFQ # 269-2024-1512 

 
To: All Prospective Companies 

Date: September 6, 2023 

Subject: Addendum # 1 – RFQ # 269-2024-1512 
 
Please note the specification changes/modifications below for the RFQ. 

 

Item # Page # Section # Specification Modifications and Questions 

1 5 1.4.2 
Proposed Project 
Staff Experience 
and Availability  

Modification: Delete and Replace 
Delete the last sentence of the paragraph: “The 
Project Manager and other design related 
professionals referenced must be employed by the 
firm and licensed in the State of North Carolina.” 
Replace with: “The Project Manager must be 
employed by the prime firm. The Project Manager 
does not have to be licensed as a PE, but someone 
on the project team must be a NC licensed PE. The 
chosen vendor is required to have a NC licensed PE 
on the team within 90 days of contract award.” 

 

In the event additional changes or clarifications to this RFQ are warranted, all Companies are responsible for 
monitoring the City’s Contract Opportunities for additional addenda. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City and look forward to receiving a Proposal from your 
company. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeremy Wall 
Transit Procurement Officer 
 
 
 
cc: RFQ File 

http://charlottenc.gov/DoingBusiness/pages/ContractOpportunities.aspx
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